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	 In 1961 a group of 94 student musicians and 10 

staff members from the University of Michigan brought 
their wind band music to the people of the Soviet Union. It 
still stands today as the longest U.S. State Department 
sponsored large group cultural exchange trip. 

	 In celebration of the 50th anniversary of that tour, 
members of the band and their families have returned to 
Russia to renew ties with people and revisit sites and 
facilities of the marvelous Russian culture. 

	 Our thanks are extended to you for helping to make 
our visit so memorable.
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